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March 6, 2020 
 
VIA COURIER, RESS and EMAIL 
 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Christine Long: 
 
Re:   Upper Canada Transmission, Inc. operating as NextBridge Infrastructure, 

LP (“NextBridge”)  
 Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) File EB-2019-0127 
 East-West Tie Project – Expropriation Approval Condition 6 

 
In accordance with the Board’s January 30, 2020 Order Varying the Decision and Order 
issued on September 12, 2019 and corrected on December 4, 2019, NextBridge writes 
to provide the Board with the name of the employee it has designated as Project 
Manager as required by condition #6 of Schedule “C” to the Decision and Order. The 
following is the name and contact information of the Project Manager who will be 
responsible for the fulfilment of the conditions of approval: 
 
 Jeff Damen, Sr. Project Manager Engineering & Construction 
 NextEra Energy 
 Office: (705) 230-6091 
 Email: Jeff.Damen@nexteraenergy.com  
  
Please contact the undersigned at nina.lindop@enbridge.com or at (780) 420-5202 if 
you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
Nina Lindop 
Senior Legal Counsel 
Enbridge Employee Services Canada Inc. 
 
cc.  Zora Crnojacki (zora.crnojacki@oeb.ca) 

  Ljuba Djurdjevic (ljuba.djurdjevic@oeb.ca) 
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